
              

                                                                                                    ST. BRIGID SCHOOL - CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK 2019 PROGRAM 

Monday May 6, 2019 Tuesday May 7, 2019 Wednesday May 8, 2019 Thursday May 9, 2019 Friday May 10, 2019 

Teacher/Class  
& Grade 

Event Title, Time & 
Location 

Teacher/Class  
& Grade 

Event Title, Time 
& Location 

Teacher/Class  
& Grade 

Event Title, Time 
& Location 

Teacher/Class  
& Grade 

Event Title, Time 
& Location 

Teacher/Class  
& Grade 

Event Title, Time 
& Location 

Mrs. Hager 
Grade 7 

Event: Liturgy and 
Religion Kahoot 
Time: 9:40  
Location: Room 201 

Ms. Haines 
Mme. Scharf 
Grade 5 

Event: Liturgy and 
Math/ French Centers 
Time: 9:15- 10:00 
Location: Forum 

Mrs. Albert 
Grade 4 

Liturgy and Family 
Activity 
Time: 9:45-10:30 
Location: Room 106 

18 St. Brigid student 
representatives leave 
at 9:30 am  

HCDSB Walk With 
Jesus (Milton) 

Mr. Brown  
Mrs. Shippel 
Grade 8  

Liturgy 
Time: 9:30 
Location: Forum 

  Mrs. Rutherford 
Grade 3 

Event: Community in 
the Classroom 
Time: 9:50-10:30 
Location: Portable 3 

Mr. Dowds 
Arts 

Grade 3 Dance Class 
Time: 10:45-11:25 
Location: Forum 

School Liturgy at 9:15 am 
followed by our school “Walk 

with Jesus”  
 

Mr. Lavender 
Ms. Haines, Ms. Vella, 
Mr. Cerisano,   
Ms. Annese 
Ms. Domingues 
Grade 6 

Liturgy and BRAVO 
celebration 
Time: 9:30-10:30 
Location: Gym 

Mrs. Dysselhof 
Grade 2 

Event: Spring Blessings 
and Flower Art 
Time: 11:15-12:05 
Location: Room 207 

Miss Vernola 
Grade 3/4 

Event: Liturgy and The 
Best Part of Me 
Activity 
Time: 9:50-10:30 
Location: Portable 4 

Mr. Lefaive 
Grade 7 

Liturgy and Religion 
Kahoot 
Time: 11:25  
Location: Room 203 

 
 

 
 

Mrs. Clipperton 
Grade 1 (Mrs. 
Fitzmaurice’s class) 

Dance 
Time: 10:45-11:25 
Location: Forum 
 

  Mrs. Fontanilla-Van 

Grade 3 

 

Event: Liturgy and 

Community Themed 

Activity 

Time: 9:50-10:30 
Location: Room 212 
 

Mme. Batinic 
Mrs. Talio 
Grade 4 FI 
 
 

Liturgy and poetry 
café 
Time: 11:30-12:00 
Location: Portable 1 
 

    

Ms. Maciel 
Grade 2 

Event: Spring Blessings 
and Flower Art 
Time: 11:15-12:05 
Location: Room 206 

Mr. Lambert 
Grade 8 FE 

Event: Liturgy 
Time: 10:00-11:10 
Location: Room 205 

Mrs. Calvin 
Grade 7 FI 

Liturgy and Religion 
Kahoot 
Time: 11:30-12:00 
Location: Room 204 

 
 

 
 

  

  Mme. Savoie 
Grade 3 EFI 

Event: Community of 
Saints and French 
Movie Premiere 
Time: 10:45-11:45 
Location: Forum  

      

  Ms. Wirkowski 
Grade 4 

Event: Fabulous Fours 
and Our Community 
Time: 11:25-12:00 
Location: Portable 2 

      

                    LUNCH                                                       LUNCH                                                     LUNCH                                                      LUNCH                                                   LUNCH 

 



Mrs. Boras & 
Ms. Fortier 
Kindergarten 
 

Event: Prayer, Song - 
Made In Your Image, and 
Making a Prayer Rock 
Time: 2:00-2:45 
Location: Room 104 
 

Ms. Rudnicki 
Grade 5 

Event: Liturgy, 
Community in the 
Classroom 
Time: 1:45 
Location: Portable 9 

Mlle Nicholson  
Ms. Burke 
Grade 4/5 FI 
 

Event: Liturgy and 
Activity  
Time: 2:40 – 3:20 pm 
Location: Forum 
 

Mrs. Resendes 
Ms. Ryan 

Community walk to 
park and picnic 
(Weather Permitting – 
inclement plan room 
105)  
Time: 1:05 

Mrs. Clipperton  
Grade 1 (Ms. French’s 
class) 

Dance 
Time: 1:05-1:45 
Location: Forum 

Mme. Anthony & 
Ms. Monteiro 
Grade 2FI 

Event: Spring Blessings 
and Flower Art 
Time: 2:15-3:30 
Location: Room 208-209 
 

Mr. DiSanto 
Grade 5 

Event: Liturgy, 
Community in the 
Classroom  
Time: 1:45 
Location: Portable 11 

  Ms. Dawoud 
Music/Arts 

Event title: 
Mme.Batinic/ Mrs. 
Talio’s Gr. 4 class 
prayer and Ukulele 
worship 
Time: 1:10-1:40 
Location: Stage 

Mrs. Clipperton 
Grade 1 (Ms. Ponte’s 
class) 

Dance 
Time: 2:00-2:40 
Location: Forum 

Ms. De Sousa & 
Mrs. Lalonde 
Kindergarten 

Event: Liturgy, 
presentation of prayer 
and song followed by 
Snuggle Up and read 
with parents. 
Location: Room 103 
Time: 2:30-3:30 

Mrs. Stamatopoulos 
Grade 5 

Event: Liturgy, 
Community in the 
Classroom 
Time: 1:45 
Location: Portable 10 

  Mme Fabbiani 
Mrs. Orgar 

Grade 1FI 

Event: Mother’s Day 
Liturgy, Craft and 
French Poems 
Time: 1:30-2:30 
Location: Forum, 
followed by a visit in 
your child’s classroom. 

  

Mrs. Nibbering  
Mrs. Oddo 
Kindergarten 

Event: Liturgy, 
presentation of prayer 
and song followed by 
Snuggle Up and read 
with parents. 
Location: Room 102 
Time: 2:30-3:30 
Bring your favourite 
book, blanket & stuffie!  

Ms. Oliveira & 
Mrs. Tripodi 
Kindergarten 

Event: Where do you 
pray? Making a prayer 
book with parents and 
snuggle up and read.  
Time: 2:00-2:45 
Location: Room 109 

  Ms. Przewieda 

Ms. Watts 

Ms. Marks 

Event: Grade 2 Gym 

Stewardship  

Time: 2:00-2:40  

Location: Gymnasium 

 

  

Mrs. Henderson 
Mrs. Grande 
Kindergarten 

Event: Liturgy, 
presentation of prayer 
and song followed by 
Snuggle Up and read 
with parents. 
Location: Room 101 
Time: 2:30-3:30 
Bring your favourite 
book, blanket & stuffie! 
 

Mrs. Fitzmaurice 
Miss Ponte 
Miss French 
Mrs. Sequeira 
Grade 1 

Event: Gr. 1 Mother’s 
Day Liturgy and Craft 
Time: 2:15 – 3:00 
Location: Library 
followed by a visit to 
your child’s classroom 

      

  Mrs. Ferrari 

Grade 3 EFI 
 

Event: Community of 
Saints and French 
Movie Premiere 
Time: 2:15-3:30 
Location: Forum 

      

  Ms. Zicarelli 
Mrs. Firkowska  
Kindergarten 

Event: Liturgy, 
presentation of prayer 
and song followed by 
Snuggle Up and read 
with parents.  
Location: Room 110 
Time: 2:30-3:30 Bring 
your favourite book, 
blanket and stuffie! 

      


